
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

1. REVIEW OF CITY PLAN RULES REGARDING STAFF CARPARKING AT COMMERCIAL SITES 
 
 At a meeting of the Board’s Works, Traffic and Environment Committee on 27 August the subject of 

staff parking at commercial sites – in particular shopping malls was discussed.  The Board was 
concerned that in a number of malls there were insufficient parks designated for staff and as a result 
staff were parking out local streets.  A further issue of staff being able to park at malls at busy retail 
times, leading up to Christmas was also discussed. 

 
 BOARD RECOMMENDATION  
 
 That the city plan rules regarding designated staff parking at commercial sites (eg shopping malls) be 

reviewed. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


